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IAFL Conference
16th March 2018
Charlotte Baker and Adele Cameron-Douglas have both received grants from the International Legal and
Professional Development Grant programme (funded by the FLBA and the Bar Council) to attend the IAFL
Conference in New York in April 2018. The conference, focussing on international family law concepts and
practice, will include speakers from throughout the United States, Canada, United Kingdom, Europe and
South America.
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